

TAURANGA NORTH ISLAND 2020 Friday18th & Saturday 19th September 2020

NEWSLETTER No. 3 POST COVID-19 LEVEL 4 LOCKDOWN INFORMATION

Hi Fellow Marchers

We are almost out of COVID-19 Level 4 lockdown and come to you with more information on what next with our plans for this event with Level 3 coming onto place at 11.59pm Monday 27th April. In the meantime, not knowing when Level 2 will happen planning needs to proceed.

Firstly, our new deadline date for the Registration and Merchandise/Social Order Forms is **Saturday 30th May 2020**. There will be **NO** further extension after this time.

Looking at where to from here with three possible scenarios:

- 1. The event **goes ahead** this is our preferred option. If we can make it happen and we have enough teams to support the event, we will make it happen. To do this we need to know your team's intentions and we need your support. It would be helpful to our planning if you could notify us of your team's intentions as soon as possible.
- 2. Should Government restrictions mean that the event **cannot be held**, then every effort will be made to distribute refunds to teams. It would not be the intention of the Tauranga Leisure Marching 2020 Committee to make a profit from teams that have registered in good faith.
- 3. If **insufficient** paid-up registrations are received by deadline date (30th May) and the Committee finds that the event would run at a significant loss the event will be cancelled.

Of course, like all marchers, we hope that scenario No. 1 will occur, and we can all be together again on 18th and 19th September.

Please continue to send in your Forms, let us know if you would like a run through on the Friday so planning can continue on a firm footing as best we can without knowing what is further down the track NZ wide.

Thank you everyone – stay safe, stay well – we hope to see you soon. 🕄

Kind regards Frances Wilcockson Tauranga North Island 2020 Committee

Ph: 07 544 1318

021 297 3407 ifwilcockson@kinect.co.nz